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Dear valued member, 
 
We’re excited to share more about the proposed partnership between Fort Financial Credit Union and INOVA Federal Credit 
Union. At its core, this is a decision about strength and joining forces to ensure our continued ability to serve you, our members, 
for decades to come. 
 
Together, we will become a more resilient credit union. This increased strength means we can offer: 
 

• Competitive rates on loans and savings 
• Lower fees 
• Greater investments in the tools and technology you rely on every day 

 
You can rest assured, the credit union will remain member-owned and community-driven, with even more resources to support 
your financial well-being. 
 
Later this year, you’ll have a chance to vote on the merger. We hope we can count on your support as we move forward. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Leichty 
Chairman of the Board 
Fort Financial Credit Union 


